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Expect hopping-mad fun at 2nd annual Easter Fair in Aubin 
Grove

If you thought last year’s Easter Fair at Aubin Grove Reserve was hopping-mad fun, 
expect more egg-cellence at this year’s event, 3-7pm on Easter Saturday, 19 April.

Due to 2024s outstanding success, the City will again collaborate with Aubin Grove 
Community Association (AGCA) to present the event. 

The fair will again combine with AGCA’s popular annual Twilight Market, much loved 
since it was established over seven years ago.

The free family event will be packed with Easter delights including a wealth of market 
stalls, live music, roving entertainment, craft, face-painting, a kids’ activity zone, a huge 
range of food trucks and a visit from a very special bunny.

City of Cockburn Mayor Logan Howlett said the fair was part of the City’s Cockburn 
Live event season for 2024-25 and visitors could expect the same high level of 
entertainment the City’s events were well-known for.

“Easter is a special time to gather with family and friends and this event adds to the 
excitement of Easter, without the need to travel too far or spend a lot of money,” Mayor 
Howlett said.

“We love providing our residents and visitors with a range of affordable, fun events 
where our diverse community can gather to make lifelong memories.”

AGCA President Geoff Webb said last year’s collaboration “super-charged” the 
association’s Twilight Markets, with many thousands flocking to the fair at Aubin Grove 
Reserve.

“Last year’s event enabled the association to raise funds to involve our community and 
the City in upgrades and rehabilitation of our much-loved Banksia Woodland Reserve,” 
Mr Webb said.
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“It’s an example of how collaboration and partnerships can not only create appealing 
events accessible to everyone, but help improve community assets too.

“I know a great number of stalls were booked in some time ago for this event, purely 
because it was so popular last year. It will be another egg-citing event on Cockburn’s 
calendar.”   

The Easter Fair is a waste-wise, carbon neutral event. Find out more about the event 
on the City’s website.

The fair is a dog-friendly event. Dogs must be on a lead at all times.
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https://www.cockburn.wa.gov.au/City-and-Council/Events-and-News/Events-and-Workshops/Cockburn-Live/Easter-Fair

